
DRAFT 

CITY OF WHITE SALMON 

Workshop – Wednesday, February 1, 2023 

In Person  

Council and Administrative Personnel Present 

Council Members: 

Ben Giant 

Patty Fink  

Jim Ransier 

David Lindley 

Staff Present: 

Jeff Broderick, Land Use Planner 

Jeff Cooper, Acting Public Works Manager 

Bill Hunsaker, Fire Chief/Code Enforcement 

Marla Keethler, Mayor 

Stephanie Porter, Clerk Treasurer 

Troy Rayburn, City Administrator 

Ken Woodrich, City Attorney 

City Council of White Salmon held a Workshop with leaders of Forth Share Non-Profit 
Company and OptConnect Company regarding E/V Charging Stations being installed in White 
Salmon.  

Workshop began at 5:02pm. 

Forth Share submitted a grant on behalf of the Cities of Bingen and White Salmon to provide a 
dual port E/V Car charging station in each city. One port will be used for a shared car provided 
by the grant and the second port will provide an opportunity for individuals to pay to charge 
their personal electric vehicle. 

Stefanie Griggs from Forth explained the details of the Forth Grant Program. 

Amy Hillman from OptConnect presented the details regarding the installation of the grant 
funded station and also provided information to the council of the potential to add an additional 
charging station. She presented the opportunity as a way for the city to purchase a 2nd station at 
t discounted rate and discounted labor since the contractors will already be installing the grant 
station.  

The City Council discussed the details of the presentation. No action was taken by the council or 
city staff.  

Adjournment  
The workshop was adjourned at 6:00p.m. 

Marla Keethler, Mayor Stephanie Porter, Clerk Treasurer 




